4. WIGRAM AIRBASE COMMEMORATIVE SCULPTURE

Board member Ken Cummings has been promoting this sculpture proposal for some time through the
Board, to acknowledge airmen and airwomen who had trained at the former Wigram Air Force Base.
Advice has now been received that Ngai Tahu has consented to gifting an area of land upon which a
sculpture may be placed.

The Board received the information.

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


